
COUNTY-WIDE
LABOR DAY

WAIVER
HEARING

The Washtenaw Intermediate School District (WISD) is pursuing a
Labor Day Waiver that would allow any Washtenaw County school
district to begin school before Labor Day starting in 2020-21,
aligning with existing education programs such as the Early College
Alliance @ EMU.
 
Join WISD and the Michigan Department of Education for a public
hearing about the discussion surrounding the application and
request for a county-wide Labor Day waiver.
 
This meeting is open to the public.

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2020
5:00 P.M.

Washtenaw Intermediate School District
1819 S. Wagner Road, Ann Arbor, MI

P U B L I C  H E A R I N G


